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CARB Exemption

The majority of composite wood products in North America are made with resins containing
formaldehyde. Formaldehyde is listed with the State of California as a known carcinogen. The
California Air Resources Board (CARB) has enacted the Airborne Toxic Control Measure (ATCM).
It is a regulation designed to limit the emissions of formaldehyde from products sold in
California. It sets emissions limits from those products and develops a chain-of-custody
tracking system to ensure compliance. All Plummer Forest Products particleboard products are
exempt from CARB regulations.

What does this exemption mean? It means our Formaldehyde-Free products neither contain
nor emit formaldehyde, and CARB has granted PFP an exemption from their rule. They have
issued us an exemption number, N-10-002a, and no chain-of-custody is necessary when using
or reselling our product.

Follow the link below to view our exempt listing on CARB’s website.

http://www.arb.ca.gov/toxics/compwood/naf ulef/listofnaf ulef.htm

For question regarding Plummer Forest Products Formaldehyde-Free particleboard or their exemption
from CARB’s ACTM, contact PFP sales.

Plummer Forest Products, N. 401 Potlatch Road, Post Falls, ID 83854 (208)-777-2209



